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FOREWORD

As part of an initiative of the Higher Education department of the State

Government, the first seven days of the new year were observed as
Students' Week in educational institutions across our state. And, as one
of the premier colleges in the state, Asutosh College also participated in
this unique celebration and acknowledgement of the power and potential
of the student community. A host of events, most of them on the virtual
platform, were organised to mark the occasion. Even the debilitating
atmosphere of the pandemic, and the fact that the end-semester
examinations were due to commence shortly, could not deter students

from participating enthusiastically in the week-long celebration.

Today, the Publication Cell of Asutosh College proudly presents, as its
inaugural project of 2022, a report of the immensely successful Students'
Week programme organised by the college in association with the Asutosh

College Students' Union, and in collaboration with the IQAC.
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